

Sent to BID Businesses on 3rd November 2020

An Urgent Request from Roz at The Junction BID

We are creating an online directory (similar to the first lockdown) for local businesses who are open and trading, whether physically or online (further BID initiatives throughout lockdown will be detailed in the monthly B2B Newsletter on Thursday).

Please could you let me know if you also have a Click & Collect Service, or any news/offers that you would like publicised through our social media channels, newsletters, blog, website and App.

It would be helpful if you could provide me with details in the following format:

- Name of Business
- Address
- Key contact
- Contact telephone number
- Website (and/or an Instagram address (or other social media platform address) if you have created a selling channel through your page)
- Special Offer (if applicable)
- A one line description of your business and collection times
- Opening hours (if applicable)

The Junction BID is here to support our wonderful businesses through this difficult time in any way we can, and I know some of you have already been in touch. Please do not hesitate to call me with your queries or questions.

Further to my email yesterday, please note that <u>when</u> the Council has further details on the new Grants Scheme (announced by the Prime Minister on 31st Oct) they will publish details on their website and in their business newsletter. We will also be in touch as soon as we have the relevant information. You might also like to visit The Mayor of London's - London Business Hub: <u>www.businesshub.london/resource/covid-19-coronavirus-support-for-businesses-and-employers/</u>

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk